
9 Hole LGA General Meeting Opening Day October 19, 2023

Carole Gilbertson, Committee Chair gave the opening remarks.  The theme was “Let The 
Games Begin” based on the Olympic Games.  She went on to detail the core values of the 
Olympic Games: Excellence, Respect & Friendship. Carole thanked Karen McGaha and her 
team for the for the food supplied to ‘The Olympic Village’, and the Olympic Committee; 
Maureen Hicks, Kathy Miller and Lynn Pisani and the support from JoAnn Snedeker and Mary
Ann Murphy. In addition, Carole, on behalf of the 9 Hole LGA, wanted to thank Ashley for his 
Support and Guidance.
Each table represented the Five Olympic Rings by color.  The cake was decorated the with 
the five rings as well.
The winning teams were asked to step up to the podiums and were presented with their 
medals.  1st Place team:  Peggy Miller, Mary Barry, Carolyn Kluding, Mary Marblestone

    2nd Place team:  Amy Hullinger, Teresa Haddock, Barbara Barrett
    3rd Place team:  Marilyn Huebner, Joan Campbell, Vicki DiPaolo, Lila Cooper
    Mary K Heyde won the Gold Medal for her accurate drive.

President JoAnn Snedeker welcomed everyone and called the meeting to order as we had a 
quorum.  She thanked the Olympic Committee for a terrific event and introduced the 
Executive Board:  Vice President: Mary Ann Murphy

            Treasurer:  Joan Campbell
                    Communications:  Mary Barry

         Secretary:  Muriel Gross
Full Board and Event Chairs: Carolyn Kluding, Angela Sheets, Toni Meierhoff, Mary K Heyde, 
Maureen Hicks
Sunshine:  Carolyn Kluding
Birdies:  Alynna Fricke
Photography & Flickr:  Carole Chafetz
Website:  Mary Barry
Email: Teresa Haddock, JoAnn Snedeker
All League information is on the website:  www.upcclga9.com



Joan Campbell gave the Treasurers Report. The balance as of October 18, 2023 was 
$7,491.41
Mary Ann Murphy announced new members, Julie Schulte, Beverly Kennedy and Cynthia 
Pugliese, our membership stands at 74.

Mary Barry told a cute story about website miscommunication.  

To print from the website click on Download PDF then print.

JoAnn presented an overview of our Calendar listing the need this year for having a 
committee to update our Constitution, By-Laws and Standing Rules.  We also need a 
Nominating Committee for a slate of Executive Officers for the next two years.

There will be several events in April due to the UPCC Womens Club Fashion Show Luncheon 
inadvertently scheduled their Fashion Show on a Thursday in March. They were unable to 
change their date without a $ penalty.  We then moved Member/Guest to April.  Our April 
calendar is very full.

Pink Week has many 9 Hole LGA Members playing on Tuesday with the 18 Hole LGA.  We will
have 5 $100 gift cards being raffled of on Thursday, October 26th.  You can purchase tickets 
on Tuesday at lunchtime, see Toni Meierhoff, or Thursday at check-in or at lunch.  Tickets are
$10 for one or $20 for 3.  You do not have to be present to win.  This is for the Moffitt Cancer
Study.  We also have a Pretty in Pink Donation Box in the Pro Shop.
Wear Pink!.  Think Pink!

The Wine & Dine Shotgun on November 2nd at 3PM sign up sheet is in the Pro Shop.  This 
event is open to ALL UPCC FULL GOLF MEMBERS. Sign up a partner, friend, neighbor for an 
afternoon of great fun, golf and dinner.


